CSOPS.21.075
Attachment #3

The Town of Blue Mountains, Council Meeting

Monday, March 22, 2021

Moved by: Councillor Sampson

Seconded by: Councillor Uram

THAT Council of the Town of The Blue Mountains receives the March 12, 2021 correspondence from Denis
Martinek, Tyrolean Village Resorts Limited regarding Grey Road 19/21 project update and refers the
correspondence to the Operations Department for report back to Council, and to The Blue Mountains
Transportation Advisory Committee for information

The motion is Carried





